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   “Jesus, remember me 
when you enter into your 
kingdom.”   Jesus replied,
“Yes, truly I promise you 
today you will be with me 
in Paradise.”
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TODAY
   First Reading –2 Samuel 5:1-3
   Psalm – # 122
   Second Reading – Colossians 1:12-20
   Gospel – Luke 23:35-43
NEXT SUNDAY– Nov, 28th – First Sunday of Advent “A”
   First Reading – Isaiah 2:1-5
   Psalm – # 122
   Second Reading – Romans 13:11-14
   Gospel – Matthew 24:37-44
___________________________________________________

CHRIST THE KING – Today is  the beautiful feast of Christ the King and 
the last Sunday of the Church Year “C”.   Next Sunday will be the First 
Sunday of Advent and the beginning of the Church Year “A”.  In today’s 
gospel, Jesus wears a crown, but it is a crown of thorns.  And on the 
cross is the message “King of the Jews”.   Jesus is truly a King, but not a 
King of this world.    This  world will pass away.   Jesus is  King of our 
hearts, King of those who love him and follow him.   

WELCOME to Father Duncan MacDonnell who is with us today while 
Father Mike McCaffery is away.

NEXT SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 28th – Archbishop Richard Smith will be 
with us for Mass and for Confessions before Christmas.    When he 
came before Easter, he offered to come before Christmas too.   We are 
very grateful to him for his kind thoughtfulness of us deaf people. Don’t 
forget to thank him for coming.    And do spread the news to others who 
don’t know about this.

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 12th – St. Mark’s Annual Christmas Party and 
Potluck lunch will be on this day.  This year it will be in the PRC room 
#161.   We will have a visit from St. Nicholas.   Our present Santa Claus 
actually comes from St. Nicholas  who loved children and the poor.  He 
was a bishop and would bring them gifts.  See our flyer.

To the King of the Ages, who is immortal, 
invisible, the only God, be honor and glory 
forever and ever.

   NOVEMBER 21, 2010
    CHRIST THE KING

                   

http://www.DeafCatholicEdmonto
http://www.DeafCatholicEdmonto

